Dear Parent/Guardian, 
I’m excited to announce that I will be leading a group of students to (Costa Rica) in (next June). The tour will be operated by ACIS (American Council for International Studies), the nation’s leading sponsor of educational trips. Its programs are fully insured, and its nationwide reputation is based on over 40 years of experience with more than 500,000 student and adult travelers.
We are departing on (June 8, 2020) for (8 Days in Costa Rica). ITINERARY INFO: This program includes structured sightseeing trips to a coffee plantation and hot springs, excursions to the Monteverde Cloud Forest and the Arenal Volcano National Park, experiential learning opportunities at a local school, a reforestation project, walking tours, and many exciting local and authentic activities, such as a Costa Rican cooking lesson!  
A full-time, specially selected tour manager will accompany us on all our educational excursions and assist us in making the most of our free time. We will stay in conveniently located, comfortable hotels, and have access to a 24-hour, 365-day support network staffed by ACIS employees, both in the US and overseas.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I will be hosting a meeting on (Tuesday, August 27th at 6 pm in the WHS Cafeteria) to share more details of the trip. I hope to see you there. 
Sincerely,
Jane Smith
WHS Spanish Teacher 
_____________________________________________________________________________________
Please Tear off and return to (Ms. Smith) in (room E-9) by (Friday, August 23rd):  
______I plan to attend.
______I will be unable to attend but would like to hear more about the trip. Please call/email me (please circle preference).
Student Name: _______________________________________________________ 
Parent/Guardian: _____________________________________________________ 
Email: ______________________________________ Telephone: _______________________________

